
COGE 
2/4/22 
 
In Attendance: J. Zornado (Chair); M. Michaud; K. Almeida; M. Reddy, S. Costa, J. Capece, E. 
Miller, P. Gullapalli, J. Dagle, E. Simson, B. Caouette, H. Shadoian, S. Oliveira, W. Martin  
 
Meeting was called to order at 9:02am 
 
Agenda: 
 

1. General Education Task Force update: the provost asked Karen Almeida to chair an ad hoc 
General Education committee for the spring term and Karen accepted.  

 Discussion followed. COGE agreed that the task force will be "studying gen ed" in order to 
 make a decision on how best to move forward with the process--the decision has not yet 
 been made to re-vamp gen ed.  We should change the name to "ad hoc committee to study 
 gen ed" because "task force" sounds like we've already begun to take things apart, etc. 
 The ad hoc committee to study general education should be 10-12 people, and work on a 
 short timeline. Deans want to be consulted about possible names for the ad hoc committee. 
 The ad hoc committee will report to COGE, then COGE to UCC once the work is done. 
 

 
2. Student Survey Data Report: Stephanie and Jesse . Please see attached pdf for slide show 

which breaks out data points in the Student Survey of General Education 


